
 

 

 

 

1s660 Midwest Road 

Suite 308 

Oakbrook Terrace, IL 60181 

 

 

January 27, 2025 

Mr. Brad Iwicki 
Assistant Planner 
City of Naperville 
400 S. Eagle Street 
Naperville, IL 60540 

Re: Planning Zoning Case Number PZC 24-1-124 – 1301 Clyde Drive 

Dear Mr. Iwicki, 

On behalf of T-Mobile, we are respectfully requesting a continuance of the current 
Planning Commission hearing scheduled for February 5th, 2025 to the March 19th, 2025 
hearing date. This extension will provide us with sufficient time to obtain the requested 
tower structural report from Sabre Industries. 

We anticipate receiving the report by February 24th and will ensure it is promptly 
shared with you and your team upon receipt. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or require additional 
information. 

Sincerely, 

Ray Shinkle 
Insite RE, Inc. 
Authorized Agent for T-Mobile 


